
This year has been a 
stellar one for Windy 
Row. Not only have we 
helped over a dozen 
children during our 
after-school and 
summer programs, but 
we have reached out to 
the Monadnock school 
districts to present our 
1-in-10 program 
explaining how to 
recognize and help 
children with reading 
challenges like 
dyslexia. 

We have three new 
board members: 
George Sterling, Chair 
of the Board, Mathew 
Zahn and Susan 
Kretchman are 
contributing their ideas 
and expertise at our 

monthly board 
meetings. We also wish 
to thank Pamela Doyle 
for her years of 
dedicated service as 
Windy Row’s 
bookkeeper, while we 
welcome Patty 
Alexander in that role.  

To the 
right is a 
picture of 
one of 
the many 
children 
and 
adults 
who 
came to 
our table 
at the 
Wellness 
Festival 
to ask 

questions and learn 
about dyslexia and 
Windy Row.  

Please help us pass 
the word that we are 
here in West 
Peterborough to help 
children with reading 
and math challenges. 
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Good Things Happen at Windy Row 

Thank You to Our Generous Donors 

Once again, we give 
heartfelt thanks to our  
donors, individual, 
business and grant, for 
supporting our 
scholarship fund and 
programs. This year we 
received $2000 from 
the Kiwanis Club, 

$1000 from the 
Masonic Lodge, 
Altemont #26 and 
$2,500 from the 
People’s United 
Community Fund. 

And a special thanks to 
all the individual 
donors  who play such 

an important role in 
funding Windy Row. 
Thank you for your 
support of our Annual 
Appeal—now and in the 
future. Every donation 
brings a child closer to 
the gift of reading! 

 

  

 

Special points of 
interest: 

 Windy Row is selling 
large, beautifully 
decorated wreaths for 
just $18 at the Conval 
Craft Fair November 
22.  

 Is your child 
struggling with 
reading? Phone 924-
7198 or email us at 
info@windyrow.org. 

603-924-7198 
info @windyrow.org READING IS WHAT WE DO. 

One–on-one tutoring for children 1- to 2-years behind grade level. 

Windy Row is a 501(c)3 
nonprofit  established in 2003.   



 

Windy Row Learning Center 
P.O. Box 43 
West Peterborough, NH 03458 

 

explain those terms and 
others on our blog. 

Have you heard these 
excuses applied to your 
child: “she’ll grow out of 
it” or “he would be fine if 
he just paid more 
attention” or “she is a 
slow learner”? Our blog 
explains how reading 
problems can mask as 
behavioral and 
developmental issues; 
and why early 
intervention is key. 

Are you wondering if 
your child does or does 
not have dyslexia? Our 

The blog at 
www.windyrow.org 
contains information 
and stories about 
reading and math 
challenges.  

Do you know that many 
successful people, 
including actor, director 
and producer Henry 
Winkler, have dyslexia or 
dyscalculia? They tell 
their stories on our blog.  

Do you know what the 
words “phonemic 
awareness” and 
“decoding”” have to do 
with reading skills? We 

blog discusses the fears 
parents have about 
diagnosing their child—
or never knowing for 
sure. 

The blog on the Windy 
Row website (and our 
tweets on Twitter) bring 
you the current thinking 
regarding dyslexia, 
relieve your fears, 
broaden your knowledge 
and connect you with 
experts in reading and 
math challenges.  

Please come take a 
look! 

 

Visit Windy Row’s Blog 

603-924-7198 
info @windyrow.org 

www.windyrow.org 


